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January 2018 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 

Re: Keynes Society @ Eton College 
 
We have been invited to attend the following lectures being given by renowned economists; 
 
Tuesday 6th March 
Professor Jonathan Haskel 
Professor Haskel is the author of the recently released Capitalism Without Capital and a Professor of Economics at 
Imperial Business School.  He promises to deliver an insightful talk into how our economy is being revolutionised 
by rapidly growing investment in intangible assets, and the implications of such a seismic shift. 
 
Tuesday 13th March 
Professor Anthony Venables 
Professor Venables is the BP Professor of Economics at Oxford and Director of the Oxford Centre for Resource Rich 
Economies.  He is one of the most influential development economists of the 21st Century. His experience as Chief 
Economist at the Government Department for International Development should shine through in this talk. 
 
They are being held at Eton College start at 8.45pm.  Students will need to make their own transport arrangements 
and meet us at the Porter’s Lodge, Eton no later than 8.30pm.   The lecture will be finished no later than 10.00pm.  
Students are expected to make their own way there and back. 
 
We are limited to 10 students and will operate on a first come first served basis, so if you would like your 
daughter/son to attend one or both of these events, please click on the link in the email to complete consent 
online or go to https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/EtonMarch2018, to complete the consent. 
  
This is a voluntary activity and we reserve the right to cancel should there be insufficient interest. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mrs M Styles 
Head of Economics and Business Studies 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/EtonMarch2018

